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Same People, Same Study, New Name  
 

As you may all know by now, our new name for 
the MACS-5 Data Coordinating Centre is The 

Centre for Mother, Infant, and Child Research.  
 

Please note that although we have a new name, 
we are the same team, located in the same 

place, coordinating the same activities.  
 

Congratulations to everyone,  
we have achieved our 

200th Complete Follow-up!! 
   

To acknowledge your hard work, in coming 
months we will provide a token of appreciation to 

each site when they succeed in achieving the 
following milestones:  

 
 

25% Follow-up Complete 
 
 

50% Follow-up Complete 
 
 

75% Follow-up Complete 
 
 

100% Follow-up Complete 
 
 

We look forward to your continued enthusiasm as 
you track the progression of follow-up at your 

centre.  
  

Please note we are updating the follow-up table and look 
forward to including it in the next newsletter.  

 

New Protocol With Our New Name 
 

The new July 2008 Protocol has been distributed to all sites.  
As the revision is very minor we do not anticipate that you 
need to submit the new protocol for approval at your local 

ethics board. 
 

Attention Centres Who Have Not Yet Completed A CSA: 
New CSAs with Our New Name! 

 
The MACS-5 Clinical Study Agreement (CSA) has been 

updated to reflect our new name.   
The updated study agreement has been distributed to 
centres that have not yet began the MACS-5 follow-up.    

 


